Announcements:
March 7, 2018

ANNOUNCEMENT DAYS

Congratulations to Nicole Egel and the SmarTrivet making it to the top 20 Teen Pitch | 3/7
Tank Competition. Check out her pitch online and vote for her idea.

Attention all boys basketball players. There will be an end of the year meeting for all | 3/7
players 9-12 on Wednesday at 3 pm in the health room.

Any Student who wishes to run for a Student Council office for the 2018-19 school 3/10
year should see Mr. Gibeaut in room G26 for a petition. Only current Juniors may
run for President and Vice-President, while students in any grade may apply to run
for Treasurer or Secretary. Any petitions are due on Monday, March 19th, and the
actual elections will take place at the Student Council meeting of April 16th.

Attention Rho Kappa members: we have a regular meeting this Thursday, March 8th | 3/8
after school in Mrs. Wendling's room. Dues need to be paid at this meeting in order
to remain a member of the club. $15 for new members and $5 for returning
members. Checks should be made out to OFHS. Seniors should check with Cory
Ramsey to make sure that they have met the requirements for a Rho Kappa cord to
wear for graduation. See an officer if you have questions.

There will be a multicultural club meeting this Wednesday after school in T-5 Mrs. 3/7
Soto-Kacik's room after school.
Any questions, please ask Mrs Anderson or Mrs. Soto-Kacik.

Attention Masquers!! Crew starts this Saturday, March 10th from 10:00 to 12:00. 3/9
Anyone who is interested in joining crew should stop in. If you would like more
information, ask Mrs. Cutarelli in G-13.

Robotics Club Meets Tuesday after school, anyone building a robot for April 3/9
National Robotics Competition please contact Mr. Haydn to Register your Robot

Attention Video Game Club: Our next meeting has been rescheduled to Friday, 3/8
March 23. Please mark your calendar with this new date.




